
I would like the legislation amended if necessary to ensure that tax payer money is only given to 
women whose child is alive after a week, thus avoiding wasted money for women who have 
stillbirths or terminations. I am personally against partial birth abortions and do not want these 
people rewarded for the death of a viable foetus.


